
 

 

 

The MND Association’s Policy statement on Modern Slavery. 

We will not enter into business with any supplier or partnership with any company, which 

knowingly supports, or is found to be involved in slavery, servitude and forced or compulsory 

labour. All suppliers, partners and companies are encouraged to have their own Modern 

Slavery Statement and / or follow the Modern Slavery Act 2015, or as a minimum to follow 

best practice in this regard.  
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https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2015/30/section/1/enacted

